
On Tuesday 22 March , 
we had an open day at Melton 
Library. 
We want  to get more people to 
come to our  Locality Group 
meetings. 

Lots of people with learning 
disabilities and their carers came 
to the event. 

Riyaz helped with the drinks. 

Action in Melton  
launch 



Alex came to paint nails. 

Karen came to tell people about 
the new evening social group. 

Jo came to tell people about 
carers groups. 



Emma came to find out what 
sports people with disabilities 
would like to do in Melton 

We gave away fruit to promote 
healthy eating. 

It was really hard work, but we did 
it we had a brilliant day. 


